

Kidney Care & Transplant Services of New England

2150 Main Street •Springfield, MA 01104 • 413-733-0010 • Fax: 413-417-2978

Marat Abdullin, MD • Gregory Braden, MD • Jennifer Bertolasio, PA-C • Brittany Chew, NP • Arley Diaz, MD

Jyovani Joubert, PA-C • Mohamed Kamel, MD • Aleksandr Kurbanov, MD • Daniel Landry, DO • George Lipkowitz, MD • John Lohlun, MD

Robert Madden, MD • Eli McKenna-Weiss, MD • Kenneth McPartland, MD • Jaqueline Medeiros, NP • Jeffrey Mulhern, MD

Michael O'Shea, MD • Anthony Poindexter, MD • Michael Plager, MD • Jiuming Ye, MD

June 7, 2018

Dear Patient,

It is with mixed emotion that I must inform you that I am moving to a new job in Hartford CT as of July 1st, 2018. It is not an easy decision to leave after all of the years that I have spent here. However, knowing that the physicians and staff of Kidney Care are available to continue to provide to you the excellent care that you deserve is comforting.

From a practical standpoint, please simply keep your scheduled appointments and you will be seen by one of my partners, all excellent nephrologists.

It has truly been an honor for me to care for you. Thank you for allowing me to be your nephrologist and I wish you the best.

Sincerely,

Michael O'Shea, M.D.